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Ten Taxpayers Alliance 
Repurposing healthcare to promote health! 

% CCHERS, Inc. 

320 Huntington Avenue, Suite 222 

Boston, MA 02115 

March 29, 2021 

Dr. Monica Bharel Commissioner 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02108 

Dear Commissioner Bharel, 

I am writing to inform you of a Ten Taxpayer group that has come together concerned about the MGB 

Project Number MGB 20121716-HE, proposing a 5 story addition to the Brigham and Women's 

Faulkner Hospital in Jamaica Plain neighborhood of Boston, containing 78 M/S beds and an 8 bed 

observation unit at a 

cost of $150,098,582. 

The concern is for the propulsion of skyrocketing costs of healthcare in Boston and Massachusetts 

MassHealth rates that would preclude members on MassHealth from having access to MGH and 

crowding out other funding in the state budget of public goods, like housing, education, transportation, 

infrastructure, etc. 

I assure you that 10 Massachusetts taxpayers have signed on to this letter by sending emails 

confirming their concern. 

Sincerely, 

Elmer R. Freeman 

Founder of Ten Taxpayers Alliance 
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